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share!
Called to Wonder
Called to Wonder is 10 years old!

Dear Erin and Jennifer,

I would really like you to write about:

Send your ideas to PRMail@presbyterian.ca, or mail this page to Presbyterian Record, 50 Wynford Drive, Toronto, Ontario, M3C 1J7

What are your ideas for Called to Wonder topics?

Parents and Sunday school 
teachers, please submit your 
ideas as well. In the next few 

months we’ll be adding an online 
forum for you to discuss your 
ideas and questions, and to 
download more activities.

child’s name and age, or adult’s name and age(s) of  

children you work with:

For a decade Erin and  
Jennifer have covered many 

different topics. 

Now they would like you 
to share your ideas for 

Called to Wonder.

What would you like  
to talk about?
Would you like to talk  

about school? Bullying?  
Friendship? Loss of  
Friendship? Recess?  

Teachers? Parents? Divorce? 
Brothers and sisters?

Would you like to discuss 
good and evil and  
what they mean?

Write Erin and  
Jennifer a letter! 

Deadline for ideas:
March 31st, 2011
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Later in 2011, the Called to Wonder website and blog!




